
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

EAA Chapter 42 June-Board of Directors Meeting 
 
Provided by Chapter Secretary Rob Stapleton, notes courtesy of John Davis 
 
 
Minutes for meeting June 1st at Captain Chucks, Anchorage, AK. 
  
Present were Bob Edison, Ed White, Walter and John Davis. 
  
Meeting commenced 7.10pm  
  
John Davis presented the Treasures Report -- Total assets of $3674.70   
  
Venues for future meetings were discussed with the top choice as the - Lake Hood Aviation Museum. 
  
A lottery for John Fants helpers was won by Walter who kindly donated the SOS kit to John Fant.  
  
Website details were discussed 
  
Eagle Safety Solutions kindly donated another SOS pack as a give-away incentive for a chapter raffle. 
  
Details of the Palmer Fly in Saturday June 4th, to the Palmer FAA pancake breakfast and later the BBQ 
at the Kenai Airport.  
  
Next Meeting June 28th was discussed, Bob is interested in a U-control Model Aircraft display and 
exhibition flights. 
 

-End of minutes- 

 


